
Effective Wednesday, July 1, 2020

All MPCU branch lobbies will be closed with limited access for specific in-person transactions by appointment only 
Monday thru Saturday.  All MPCU ATMs and drive-up windows are open.

The Mass Ave. Dorchester branch located on 1165 Mass Ave. (open for Eversource Employees only) is temporarily closed.


